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A Message from North Yorkshire Police 

Following a recent fire at Hambleton Hough, North Yorkshire Police have 

requested we send a message to parents asking them to talk to their 

children about fire safety, and the dangers of playing with fire.  We will also 

talk to the children in school. 

  

Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

Statutory Assessment 

Key dates 

Year 2 will be undertaking assessments during the month of May.  These 

assessments are undertaken in groups.  To avoid upset and anxiety we 

avoid using the word tests – we tend to tell the children they are doing 

some ‘special work’. 

Week beginning 9th May: 

Year 6 will be taking their SATs.  These are more formal and are carried 

out under test conditions.  Please ensure your child gets lots of rest and 

has a good breakfast before school! 

Mon 9th May: English Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling 

Tues 10th May: Reading 

Weds 11th May: Maths: Arithmetic & Reasoning 

Thurs 12th May: Maths: Reasoning 

 

Week beginning 6th June:  

Year 1 Phonic Check week (this is carried out 1:1 with Mrs Cowlard) 

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

 

    

 

Statutory Assessments cont. 

Week beginning 6th June: 

Within a 3-week window, Year 4 will be 

taking the multiplications check.  This is 

done electronically.  

If you have any questions, please ask your 

child’s class teacher.  

   

Upcoming Events… 

• Art Galleries – dates to be rearranged 

Thur 12th May 

• Beech Class Trip – Countryside Day at the 

Ledston Estate 

Mon 16th May 

• Apple, Oak, Willow Trip to The Deep 

Tues 17th May 

• Class Photos 

Fri 20th May 

• Non-Uniform Day – please see message  

w/b 23rd May 

• Queen’s Jubilee celebrations 

Fri 27th May 

• Party on the Playground to celebrate the 

Queen’s Jubilee 

• School closes for Half Term 

Mon 6th Jun 

• School re-opens 

17th Jun 

• KS1 “Find Out Friday (FOF) – an opportunity to 

meet your child’s class from approx. 9.15 – 10am 

Wed 22nd Jun 

• House PE Day 

Fri 24th June 

• KS2 “FOF” 

Thur 30th Jun 

• Beech Class trip to Cresswell Craggs 

Wed 13th Jul 

• Sports Day (Parents / Carers welcome) 

9.30am – Apple, Oak, Willow 

1.30pm – Beech, Cedar, Sycamore 

Fri 22nd Jul  

• School Closes for Summer 

 

 

We still have a few cake tins, trays and 

plates left from the Easter Bake off.  Please 

visit the school office to collect. 

 

Non-Uniform for Stationery 

We will be having a non-uniform day on 

Friday 20th May in return for some stationery 

supplies. 

Please could you send any of the 

following: 

Pens   Rulers 

Pencils  Felt Tips 

Highlighters  Colouring Pencils 

Post It Notes 

 
National Increase in Scarlet Fever 

We have been informed of a national 

increase in cases of Scarlet Fever.  

Symptoms to look out for are: 

NHS Scarlet Fever Symptoms 

Children with suspected Scarlet Fever are 

required to stay off of school for 24 hours 

after the commencement of antibiotic 

treatment.   

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/scarlet-fever/

